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Hi Chad,

I'm a part-time resident in Sunriver. My address is 7 Woodland Lane. I recently became aware of the debate
regarding whether we should have subscription or universal service for side yard recycling pick-up. I believe
universal service is a much better option for most homeowners in Sunriver. I would be thrilled if we had side
yard recycling pick-up with universal service.

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to discuss this more. Thank you for your time.
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